VIB: Notice of officially opening VIB – Ho Guom Branch
On 19/01/2018, Viet Nam international commercial joint stock bank announced Notice of officially opening VIB – Ho Guom Branch as follows:


VIB Ho Guom officially opens at 79 hang Trong, Hang Trong Ward, Hoan Kiem District, Hanoi City on 20/01/2018
